
•	 55% of Kentuckians OPPOSE this type of anti-LGBT legislation, according to a 
December 2017 poll by Mason-Dixon Polling & Strategy: 
 
	 In 2015, North Carolina passed House Bill 2 prohibiting transgender people from using a 	
	 restroom that matched their gender identity. After public opposition, major portions of 	
	 the law were repealed. Do you support or oppose Kentucky passing a law that would 		
	 prohibit transgender people from using the restroom that matches their gender identity?  
 
					     Oppose: 55%	 Support: 33%	 Undecided: 12% 
					     Mason-Dixon® Polling & Strategy – December 2017 Kentucky Poll 

•	 Anti-LGBT laws have cost states like Indiana and North Carolina hundreds of millions of 
dollars, including a $100 million NBA All-Star Game and NCAA and ACC championships. 
 
	 “This type of proposed legislation is incredibly detrimental to business,” President and 	
	 CEO of the Louisville Sports Commission Karl Schmitt said in 2017. “They hurt 
	 sporting events coming to communities and other conventions coming to communities.” 

•	 Anti-LGBT House Bill 326 forces transgender students to use restrooms in which they 
feel unsafe and do not match their gender identity. 

•	 More than 200 Kentucky employers have joined the Kentucky Competitive Workforce 
Coalition to support LGBT workers and their families in Kentucky and oppose anti-LGBT 
measures. They include large corporations like Brown-Forman, UPS, and Humana, and 
small, locally-owned businesses across the commonwealth. The full list can be viewed at 
www.KYCompetitiveWorkforce.com.
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